

West michigan Chapter

THE ARROWHEAD

newsletter for the pontiac enthusiast

December 2006

THE ARROWHEAD

ending 2006

A CLOSING NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT...

Thanks for supporting me as your President the last two years. As we pass the leadership over to Doug the first of the year, I hope we will remain a strong club. Merry Christmas & Happy New Year. See you January 3rd at Brann's for our next meeting.

Keep the rubber side down... Bob & Rox

Beginning 2007

CLUB OFFICERS 2007

Presidient Vice President Treasurer Secretary Arrowhead Editors Doug Troost Robert DeBoer Terri Miller Dan Jensen Greg & Melanie Thorwall 616-399-1423 616-538-6712 616-875-8069 517-647-2474 616-399-4701

Wednesday, January 3, 2007 7:00 PM

Let's start 2007 off right!

Join us at Brann's on Leonard for the first meeting of the year. Lots of good information will be packed into this meeting, a new schedule, new officers, new directory and much more. You don't want to miss this meeting! (As always feel free to come early for dinner!)

